
 

November 2022 

Dear Squirrel Parents, 

Squirrel Class are working very hard at the moment at taking responsibility for their own learning and we 

are very proud of them. They have great discussions with their talk partners and try to be independent in the 

classroom, using each other and the many tools around the classroom to help with their learning.  

On Friday 18th November, Squirrel Class will be leading collective worship at 2.40 and we would love to 

see as many of you there as possible. Our PE days this term are Tuesdays, when children should wear 

uniform plus trainers for skipping, and Thursdays, when children should wear full PE kit. Please remember 

to name clothing – it makes it much easier to return clothes to the correct child.  

Homework 

Activity When Details 

Reading Daily Minimum 10 minutes. Reading records to come in to 

school every day and be signed by an adult at home at 

least once a week.  

Times tables 31.10.22 – 11.11.22 6 times tables 

 14.11.22 – 18.11.22 7 times tables 

 21.11.22 – 2.12.22 9 times tables 

 5.12.22 – 16.12.22 Recap learning so far  

(all except 11 and 12) 

Optional research Due 9.11.22 Who was King Offa?  

If you choose to do this, you can present your work 

orally or do a written piece.  

Spellings Ongoing Please continue to help your child familiarise 

themselves with the high frequency words attached. 

Values Due 14.11.22 Please see attached sheets with this term’s values, 

courage and compassion. Choose one value and make 

a poster which represents it. Or record yourself 

speaking about it.  

P4C 

(Philosophy for Children) 

Due 29.11.22 Please look at Dojo w/b 21.11.22 for a question to 

discuss as a family. There are no right or wrong 

answers! This will prepare the children for a P4C 

discussion in school.  

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Kirby  


